School

An Independent School for Boys and Girls (3-18)

S
Reception have been busy making salt-dough | [ The children performing their LAMDA
snails, which they have painted and decorated pieces as well a - devised work. Parents are
and turned into paperweights as Father’s Day invited to come and watch in the Art Room
presents for their daddies. Regina Mundi. Below are the times for the y
groups.

Year 6 Friday 22 June at 1pm
Year 2, 3, & 4 Wednesday 27 June
Year 5 Friday 29 June at 3.4

Re-scheduled Prep Sports
for Years 1-6
Thursday 21 June 10.00am
Robin & The Sherwood Hoodies
There are a few tickets left for Thursday 21 June
performance for Year 3 upwards

PARENTMAIL

Early Years Sports Day
All the Early Years children really enjoyed the
races showing their competitive spirit and
sportsmanship at their Sports Day on
Wednesday.




FRIENDS OF BEECHWOOD

Rounders
Our U13 team had a tremendous end to their
rounders season on Wednesday against Skippers
Hill. Put into bat we made a positive start with
Millie, Lola, Beatrice and Jess all scoring off their
first hits. Skippers, however had a strong bowler,
back stop, first post combination and started to
punish any of our batters who missed the ball. We
were down to our final batter, but survived the
innings and gained an encouraging score of 8%
rounders. Our opponents had some strong hitters
but we fielded the ball well into our post players
and before long Grace and Emma took control,
successfully stumping out the whole opposition
between them. We went back into bat with an 8
% to 4 lead. Another positive innings with the
team adding 7 % rounders to give us a total of 16.
The final score was 16 — 8 to Beechwood. Well
done to all the team, a fabulous team effort.

BEECHWOOD
Beechwood Parents’ Association

Stationery Order Form

To order your stationery rEL:ck, please complete the form below and
return it to the PA box or email Julie Vaughan,
julie@swiftrefurbishments.co.uk by 5t July
Packs can be collected from Mater Square on
5th and 6th September from 8.00am — 8.30am.

Please email Julie if you need to collect another time.
Cheques made payable to Beechwood Parents’ Association.

PLEASE NOTE THAT PACKS CANNOT
BE COLLECTED UNTIL PAID IN FULL

There is somethi
markets in Ger
other spices in
local artisan pr

and to purchase some unique Christmas gifts
their families and friends. The pupils will be gi
the opportunity to visit the

Cathedral, go on a tour of the Li
Museum, try ice-skating on the ope
the old town and shop in at least fi
magical Christmas markets (each ve
the next) in the city. If you would like
experience this festive trip, then look o
letter coming by parent mail to you very
Please reply by Friday, 29 June at the latest, so tha
we can secure our train travel by Eurostar and
accommodation in the city centre at a good price.




